
 

 

October 21, 2016 

 

Mr. Joe Roberts 
The Push for Change Foundation  
c/o 3242 Mayne Crescent  
Coquitlam, V3E 1N1 
 

As the Member of Parliament for Whitby, I am pleased to welcome the Push for Change Initiative to 
Whitby. Your work to eradicate the stigma around youth homelessness, and to raise awareness about 
this important issue, is commendable.   
 
Push for Change is carrying a message of hope and possibility from coast-to-coast-to-coast. It is the 
responsibility of all Canadians to ensure a better society for future generations and addressing 
homelessness is fundamental to this work, and I thank you for your advocacy. 
 
Thank you again for your leadership 
 
Kind regards,   
 
 
 
Celina Caesar-Chavannes, M.P. 
Whitby 
 

 

 


